FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
ACPM Announces 2024 Volunteer Recognition Award Winners
Toronto, ON – October 23, 2024 – The Association of Canadian Pension Management (ACPM) is proud to announce the winners of its 2024 Volunteer Recognition Awards, celebrating the dedication, passion, and commitment of individuals who have significantly contributed to ACPM and the Canadian retirement income industry. These awards honor the remarkable efforts of volunteers whose leadership and vision have helped shape the future of the industry.
This year, three prestigious awards were presented: the Don Ireland Award, the Industry Award, and the Council Award.
Don Ireland Award
The Don Ireland Award recognizes exceptional volunteerism over a significant period on behalf of ACPM. This year’s recipient, Martin McInnis, Executive Director of the CSS Pension Plan, has demonstrated outstanding commitment to ACPM’s growth and success. His long-standing efforts have made a lasting impact on both the organization and the retirement income industry.
Industry Award
The Industry Award recognizes individuals who have been instrumental in driving meaningful progress in the Canadian retirement income industry. This year, ACPM is pleased to honor Kathryn Bush, Retired Partner at Blakes, Cassels & Graydon. Kathryn’s visionary leadership has inspired fundamental changes and set new benchmarks for excellence in the industry.
Council Award
The Council Award highlights the exceptional work of individuals who have significantly contributed to the growth and development of their respective ACPM Councils. This year, two remarkable individuals were recognized: Julie Joyal, Vice-President of Pension Services at the Alberta Teachers' Retirement Fund, and Tina Hobday, Partner at Langlois Lawyers. Julie is Chair of ACPM’s Alberta Regional Council, and Tina serves as a member of Québec Regional Council.  
"ACPM is incredibly fortunate to have such dedicated volunteers who play a vital role in advancing our mission," says Chuck Bruce, President of ACPM’s Board of Directors. "We extend our sincere gratitude to all of our volunteers, and especially to this year’s award recipients—Martin, Kathryn, Julie, and Tina. Your contributions help drive the success of both ACPM and the industry as a whole."
For more information about ACPM’s Volunteer Recognition Awards, please visit ACPM’s website.
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About ACPM
The Association of Canadian Pension Management (ACPM) is Canada’s leading advocate for the
retirement income industry. It represents plan sponsors, administrators, and service providers, promoting policies and best practices that enhance the security and sustainability of retirement systems. Learn more here. 
